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I have been a resident of the Blue Mountains for 10 years. I oppose the tacking on of a new 
hospital to the Katoomba site. 
 
It should be located in a central position in the mountains and Lawson would be ideal - on 
the old golf course.  
 
Situating the hospital at the extreme end of the mountains is ill-considered and I hope that 
common sense prevails. 


